
Eastern	Technical	High	School	PTSA,	Inc.	
1100	Mace	Avenue		

Baltimore,	MD			21221	
www.easterntechptsa.com	

September	1,	2016	

	
Dear	Business	Owner,	

	
As	a	member	of	the	business	community,	you	are	well	aware	that	the	education	and	health	of	our	future	workforce	is	

important.	You	may	not	immediately	realize	it,	but	your	business	can	actually	contribute	today	to	become	an	essential	guide	
for	our	workforce	of	tomorrow,	by	joining	the	Eastern	Technical	High	School	(ETHS)	PTSA.		

	
The	PTSA	(Parent	Teacher	Student	Association)	is	the	largest	non-profit	child	advocacy	organization	in	the	world	and	provides	
a	vital	link	between	the	home,	school	and	community	to	support	our	children	and	their	education.	At	the	local	level,	we	are	

an	all-volunteer	organization	that	supports	Eastern	Technical	High	School,	its	students	and	its	community.	Eastern	Technical	
has	over	1,150	students	and	the	ETHS	PTSA	sponsors	many	programs	for	them,	such	as:	

	
• Freshman	Orientation	Lunch	
• Sophomore	16th	Birthday	Card	&	

Keychain	
• Junior	Prom	Prizes	

• After	Prom	Party	
• Faculty	Appreciation	Luncheon	
• College	Scholarships	

• Newsletters	
	

	

We	would	like	to	invite	you	to	become	a	member	of	the	ETHS	PTSA.	By	joining	you	also	become	a	member	of	the	Baltimore	
County	PTA,	Maryland	PTA	and	National	PTA.	Your	membership	entitles	you	to	receive	updated	information	from	all	levels	of	

the	PTA	through	emails	and	our	newsletter.	Your	support	will	be	acknowledged	on	our	website,	which	is	read	by	students,	
their	families,	teachers,	school	faculty	and	other	participating	businesses	in	our	community.	Please	be	sure	to	include	a	

business	card	or	a	small	2”	x	3”	advertisement	with	your	membership	form.	
	

Our	Business	Memberships	are	only	$	20.00	for	the	school	year.	If	you	would	also	like	to	join	the	ETHS	PTSA	as	an	Individual,	
the	Individual	Memberships	are	just	$	10.00	each	or	2	for	$18.00.	You	don’t	have	to	have	a	student	attending	Eastern	

Technical	to	join;	you	can	just	be	an	active	community	member	interested	in	supporting	our	youth.	

If	you	are	interested	in	becoming	a	member	of	ETHS	PTSA,	either	business	or	individual,	please	return	the	attached	

Membership	Form,	your	business	card	(or	small	2”x3”	advertisement)	along	with	your	check	made	payable	to:	ETHS	PTSA	and	
mail	it	to:	Eastern	Technical	High	School	PTSA	Membership,	1100	Mace	Avenue,	Baltimore,	MD	21221.		

	
If	you	have	any	questions,	please	feel	free	to	contact	me	at	rm_hills@yahoo.com.	Thank	you	for	your	time	and	consideration.		

	
We	look	forward	to	welcoming	you	as	a	member	soon	and	we	appreciate	your	commitment	to	the	community	and	its	youth.	

It	is	businesses	like	yours	that	can	really	make	a	difference.		
	

	
Sincerely,	

Rachel Hills 
ETHS	PTSA	Membership	Committee	
PTSA	is	a	registered	501(c)(3)	non-profit	organization.	

	
	

*This	organization	and	its	material	are	not	affiliated	with,	sponsored	by,	or	endorsed	by	Baltimore	County	Public	Schools,	the	Superintendent,	or	this	
Baltimore	County	Public	School	or	Office*	


